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Sapphire Class Trip to Ancient High House Stafford 
 
17th May 2023  
 
Dear Parent/ Carers, 
 
As part of our topic ‘Regal Royals’ we have arranged an educational visit to the Ancient High 
House in Stafford. 
 
The children will learn about five different monarchs; Edward VI, Victoria, George III, Charles 
I and Elizabeth I. Facts about each monarch will be discussed and then we will talk about 
aspects of social history of that time. In each room they will be able to handle items and will 
have a go at coin minting. 
  
The visit will take place on the Tuesday 6th June, we will be leaving at 9.00 am and will be 
back by 3pm. Please could your child bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag. The cost of 
the trip will be £20.66. This will be put on to ParentPay. Can you please pay for the trip and 
give consent via ParentPay by the 5th June 2023. 
       
We appreciate that the cost of this visit is quite high but we hope you will agree that it will 
be a fun and educational day for the children.  However, if you are having any difficulties in 
paying please let the Office staff know as soon as possible.  In line with the Governor’s Policy 
on Payments and Remissions no child will be excluded through an inability or unwillingness to 
pay but if enough donations are not received the visit may not take place.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs V Wood 
Class Teacher 
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